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April 5,2013

Mr. Richard Edjericon, Chair

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.0. Box 938

Yellowknife, NWT, X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Edjericon,

On behalf of the Thchg Government, I am writing to thank you for providing the Report of
Environmental Assessment and Reasons for Decision Making for the Fortune Minerals Limited NICO
Project dated January 15, 2013.

The Thchg Government’s respective Chief’s and its technical steering committee, the Kwé Beh
Working Group, will be reviewing the report pursuant to section 130 of the Mackenzie Valley
Resource Management Act.

Once the parties have completed their review, the Thchg Government will provide you with the
Chief’s recommendations.

In Thcho Unity,
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Grand Chief Eddie Erasmus
Thcho Government
Behchokg, NT

c.c. The Honourable Bernard Valcourt, PC, MP

c.c. The Honourable Denis Lebel, PC, MP

c.c. The Honourable Keith Ashfield, PC, MP

c.c. The Honourable Peter Kent, PC, MP c.c. The Honourable Joe Oliver, PC, MP
c.c. The Honourable J. Michael Miltenberger, MLA

c.c. Violet Camsell-Blondin

c.c. Kathryn Bruce




